LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING September 20, 2010

RESOLUTIONS

Judith Bossio

WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District that Judith Bossio did retire from the district on August 31, 2010; and,

WHEREAS, Judith Bossio has devoted ten years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding service to the Livonia Public Schools as a program assistant and parent involvement coordinator with Head Start, and as a paraprofessional with the Transportation Department; and,

WHEREAS, she has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools:

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby express its deep appreciation to Judith Bossio for her countless contributions to our school system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement.

Sandra Ludtke

WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District that Sandra Ludtke did retire from the district on June 30, 2010; and,

WHEREAS, Sandra Ludtke has devoted 18.8 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding service to the Livonia Public Schools as a secretary with the Curriculum Department, Payroll Department, Churchill High School, Community Education, Title I Program, and Perrinville Center; and,

WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools:

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby express its deep appreciation to Sandra Ludtke for her countless contributions to our school system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement.

Judith Roy

WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District that Judith Roy will retire from the district on September 30, 2010; and,

WHEREAS, Judith Roy has devoted 21.2 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding service to the Livonia Public Schools as a paraprofessional, secretary, and administrative assistant at Cass Elementary School, Webster Elementary School, Bentley Center, Franklin High School, Elementary Education, Finance Department and Human Resources Department; and,

WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools:

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby express its deep appreciation to Judith Roy for her countless contributions to our school system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement.